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Mr Brett Whitworth
Regional Director Southern Rc
Department of Planning
PO Box 5475
WOLLONGONG NSW 2520

Department of Planning
RECEI V ED

gion
24 DEC 2010

Southem Region 0Jr Ref Z10/193518
File ESP−100.01.026

Date 21 December 2010

Dear Mr Whitworth

Planning Proposal: Wollongong Local Environmental Plan 2009 (Correct Minor Anomalies and
Errors)

Council at its meeting of 26 October 2010 resolved to prepare a Planning Proposal for
correction of minor anomalies and errors in Wollongong Local Environmental Plan 2009 to be
submitted to the NSW Department of Planning seeking a Gateway Determination.
As required by clause 9 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000 the
following information is provided:

A copy of the report to Council and minutes are attached (26 October 2010); and
A copy of the Planning Proposal

We now await advice from the initial Gateway Determination. Should you have any enquires,
please contact Katie Thomas on 4227 7615 or myself on the telephone number below.

This letter is authorised by

Jon Bridge
Land Use Planning Manager (Acting)
Wollongong City Council
Direct Line (02) 4227 7576
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